LaSalle Ants Council, Inc.

P. O. Box 896 Olla, LA 71465



Anna C. Burns LSUA Bolton Library 8100 Hwy. 71 South Alexandria, LA. 71302

September 10, 2001

Dear Ms. Burns:

I am sending you a clipping from the newspaper of the article on the C.C.C. Reunion you are working on for November 03, 2001. I've spoken with Sonny Bailey who has put on loan the picture of the C.C.C. camp at the Cultural Center and he has agreed to let you use it for the reunion. Ms. Addie Mae Snoddy Gough has brought a book to the center Memories of District E 1934. She also has said that you could use this book if needed.

If I can help you in any other way please do not hesitate to ask.

With warmest regards,

Deanie/Cultural Center Director